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OUR REF: 22C/INTAKE2023/DM/RMU/LB 
 
March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to congratulate you and your child on gaining a place at St Margaret Ward Catholic 
Academy.  I extend to you a very warm welcome to our school community and look forward to an 
exciting, challenging and rewarding partnership with you. 
 
Please can I bring to your attention some important dates for your diary.  We are holding an 
information evening for all new parents on Tuesday 4th July, 2023.  The evening will begin at 
6:30pm in the school hall.  There will be two Friendship Days, Wednesday 5th July and Thursday 6th 
July 2023, when all our new Year 7 pupils will spend two days at St Margaret Ward Catholic 
Academy meeting their new classmates and teachers.   
 
You will receive an information pack in April which will include documents that will require your 
attention and returning back to us, please, along with details regarding the Friendship Days and 
other transition events.  
 
In the meantime, you may wish to keep up to date with St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy events 
and updates via our school website and social media pages.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs R Munden or Mrs L Bloor. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr D McKenna 
Principal 
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